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Exempt and Nonexempt Raffles at a Glance35 
 
Nonprofit organizations which intend to conduct raffles may be required to register and file annual raffle financial reports with the Secretary of State.  
Whether registration is required depends on the types of raffles the organization conducts.  For purposes of filing requirements, South Carolina law 
categorizes raffles as either exempt or nonexempt. 

 

                                                      
35 S.C. House of Representatives, House Legislative Oversight Committee, “Agency Presentation – Charities and Trademarks (October 28, 2019),” under “Committee Postings and 
Reports,” under “House Legislative Oversight Committee,” under “Secretary of State, Office of the,” and under “Meetings,” 
https://www.scstatehouse.gov/CommitteeInfo/HouseLegislativeOversightCommittee/AgencyWebpages/SecretaryofState/SoS%20presentation%20-
%20Charities%20and%20Trademarks%20(10.28.19).pdf (accessed November 27, 2019), slide 80-81.  Hereinafter “Charities Presentation.” 
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